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Oregon has been doing mail in voting since 1998 and has one of the highest voter 

turnout outs in the nation. This would be one step towards allowing a bully in the 

White House to change the Oregonian way of life. The system works for us, it allows 

our disabled and elderly community to vote at leaisure, this would  make it more 

difficult for people without transportation, single mothers, married women, people with 

demanding jobs, and many other circumstances to vote, and that is not acceptable. If 

it works, why change it?  


